
Visit of Shri. V. Subramanian on 18th  September 
2006 

 
Shri. V. Subramanian, Secretary, Ministry of Non-Conventional Energy Sources, 
GOI, visited CGPL Laboratory on 18th September 2006. He was accompanied by 
Shri. M. P. Ramesh, Executive Director, Centre for Wind Energy Technology, 
Chennai and Shri. Ramesh, KREDL, Bangalore. During his visit to the 
Laboratory, a presentation on various activities being pursued at the 
Laboratory was made by Prof. P. J. Paul. Later he visited the test facilities of 
the laboratory where some of the working systems were demonstrated to him.  
Shri. Subramanian expressed his appreciation of the work being carried at the 
Laboratory and expressed that the group should increase its interaction with 
MNES in looking new projects in the appropriate area.  The visit concluded with 
a short discussion and with thanks to Shri. Subramanian. 
 
A Few Snapshots during the Visit: 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 




